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Reuss, Vicki A. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: Merck Smith [msmith@otrprotrucker.com]
Sent:  Thursday, December 27, 2007 3:23 PM
To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Subject: 110 - NIOSH Truck Driver Survey

We have been in business for over 25 years of publishing magazines to the over the road drivers in the trucking industry. Please
see our web site at www.otrprotrucker.com . Our distribution reaches over 1500 truck stops nationwide. We also have a sister
company that has blood pressure kiosks placed in approximately 100 truck stops throughout he United States with an emphasis
on educating and helping drivers with the health risks that will be addressed in your survey. This web site is located
www.healthytruckinginfo.com .

| believe that we would be helpful in publishing advance notice and results of the survey you are planning to conduct. Also if you
decide to expand survey group or decide to have participants sign up, we could likewise aid you in this process.

If any of the above interests you and you would like to discuss this further please feel free to contact me at your convenience.
You may also reach my cell phone at

Merck K. Smith

COO / Corporate Counsel
Ramp Publishing Group
610 Colonial Park Drive
Roswell, GA 30075
770-587-0311 ext. 2102
Direct Line 678-739-0922
800-878-0311
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